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Dear Mr

July 29, 2005
Re: Scope of Cost Allocation Review (EB-2005-0317)

| am writing in regards to the Ontario Energy Board's (OEB) request for Local Distribution Companies
(LDC'’s) to provide comments on the scope of the upcoming cost allocation review process. PowerStream
Inc. is in agreement with the scope as specified by the OEB in your June 12, 2005 letter and as outlined at
the July 20, 2005 public meeting. PowerStream fully supports the cost allocation review process and is
pleased that PowerStream’s representative, Bruce Bacon, has been chosen as a member of the Technical
Advisory Team.

In regards to the process, PowerStream would encourage the OEB to consider having a facilitator
participate in the Technical Advisory Team meetings to ensure that the LDC resources provided to the OEB
for this initiative are used efficiently and effectively. :

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact either Bruce Bacon (416-825-4144) or myself.

Yours tru

Paulg/Conboy
Direqtor of Regulatory and Government Affairs
‘PowerStream Inc.

c.C. Bruce Bacon
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